
HB 2389
Oregon’s current forest privilege tax on merchantable forest products should be extended in its current form, which appropriately 
uses the best available science to set the tax rate.  I oppose HB 2389, which proposes to make it permanent and index it for 
inflation. 
Please vote no on  HB 2389


